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Please please do not let this bill 2002 take away parents in the gender dysphoria 

realm. Science tells us all who we are at birth, if an adult chooses to be whoever they 

choose, that is their right. To encourage a child to change their identity is disgusting 

and dangerous to that child's future as an adult.  

 

Adults other than the child's PARENTS should have no business helping that child 

transition into a dangerous process that many regret when they become adults. This 

bill is harmful to society and will further divide families and communities if it passes. 

 

Government schools should be educating a childs mind not based on sexual 

preference or race. Diversity Equity and Inclusion is not a healthy ideology for all 

children to learn skills that will benefit society when they become adults. Stop this 

nonsense and vote No on 2002! 


